New Newsletter to start off the New Year

Guardian Network Solutions is vamping up their monthly newsletters starting in 2014. Their new newsletter will have a completely new design filled with more images and will be more aesthetically appealing with a completely new design. Filled with more content and more current events, readers will be more in-tune with what is going on in the tech world. There will be a small business news section as well that will inform readers what is going on with small businesses. Since Guardian Network Services is an extended IT service provider for small businesses, they like to do what they can to keep up with the companies they partner with. In the new and improved newsletter, you will also be able to find a "Tech Tips" section that will address common IT problems that businesses might come across in hopes to answer any questions that the readers might have. Another thing Guardian Network Solutions has really improved on is their use of Social Media. They have expanded their use of social media platforms and are now on Facebook, Twitter, Google +, Linked In, and Pinterest. These sites will all be accessible through the newsletter. This new version of the newsletter is definitely one that readers should be excited about.